Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

031 Micholitz to Sander




From:
W. Micholitz

To:
F. Sander & Co., St. Albans


Auloucko (???), August 8th, 1887

Messrs. F. Sander & Co., St. Albans near London

Dear Sirs,

Please find enclosed Bill of Lading on fifty-two cases of plants, which I send to you reassigned in case  of something happening to me. Our captain hopes to be in London on or about the 5th September. If possible I shall send telegram to you from Gravesend. V[anda] S[anderiana] until now in splendid condition.

Your truly,


W. Micholitz

Glengyle of Malta 29th August

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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